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TO:

Mr. Veit Koester
Chairman of the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee

United Nations

Economic Commission for Europe

Environment and Human Settlement Division

Palais de Nations

CH-1211 Geneva 10

SCHWEIZ

e-mail: aphrodite.smagadi@unece.org
Ref. ACCC/C/2009/39
Vienna, on 18th of June, 2010  

09061 / SB / Letter 18.06.10

Dear Mr. Chairman,

As legal representatives of the Municipality of Szentgotthárd referring to the above reference number and the discussion held on the 16th of June, 2010, we inform you about the outcome of our consideration concerning the possible continuation of the case. 

With regards to the debate of the meeting of the 16th June, we are deeply convinced that several principal elements of the case could not be taken into consideration by the Committee due to the lack of the English translation of some documents. 
First of all, we are sending enclosed the English version of the comments submitted by the legal representative on the 9th of February, 2010 on behalf of the Municipality relating to their notice of appeal against the decision of first instance in the Austrian administrative procedure.    
By the way, we would kindly be helpful to send any document translated to the Distinguished Committee. 

In consequence of the fore mentioned consideration we would like the present process to be followed. 
We would also request the Assistance of the Committee to send us the protocol of the discussion of 16th of June as soon as possible. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mag. Dr. Géza Simonfay
Bankverbindung: Erste Bank  (BLZ: 20111), 293-684-577/00
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